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The retroactive RECs that SG2 is secking were genetated during an extended period before
the projects began commetcial operation. The value that the countetparty to the purchase power agreement
is attributing to these RECs if G2 is unable to deliver them is approximately $4 million.

S$G2 appreciates your consideration of this request and respectfully asks you to grant its
requested extension before November 17, 2015 the current due date.

Please let me know if you require any additional information.

Sincerely,

Lo

Elliott Spencer
Comptroller & Cotporate Secretary
Southern Power Company & SG2 Imperial Valley, LLC





